Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council
Amity Township Municipal Building
August 11, 2014
7:00 pm

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Marlin Zechman, Chair. In attendance were Marlin
Zechman, Bob Hoeveler, and Heather Unger.

New Business

The minutes from the June meeting were approved with a 4-0 vote.

Heather Unger met with Manatawny Creek Winery about placing a Kestrel nest box on
their property. She will need to follow up to see if they will grant permission to do so.

Discussions about contacting Union Township EAC and potentially collaborating with

them in the future on a project. UT EAC currently holds an Earth Day event every year
and we may consider that for a future event in Amity.

OLD BUSINESS

Township submitted close out documents for TreeVitalize Grant. No more imput from
EAC is necessary at this time. Grant money should be reimbursed to Amity Township at
completion of Grant.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Marlin Zechman
Chair



